
 

 

 

LEIGH ACADEMY BLACKHEATH 
SUPPLEMENTARY FORM  

For entry in September 2019 at age 11+ 
 
 
Please read ‘Leigh Academy Blackheath Admissions Procedure 2019’ 

before completing this form 

The Fair Banding Test will be held at a Leigh Academies Trust school.  A high volume of 

applicants is anticipated and testing will take place on Saturday 6th October 2018.  You will 

be informed of the venue and time your child has been allocated to sit the test via post, email 

or telephone prior to the test date. We regret we will not be able to change the time once 

allocated. 

 

Please ensure that you have completed and returned your secondary common 
application form (SCAF) to your home local authority by Wednesday 31st October 
2018. 
All supplementary forms for our fair banding test must be received by Friday 

28th September 2018 

 

Child’s First Name  

 

Child’s Surname  

 

Date of Birth  Male  ☐  Female ☐ 

 

 
 
Home Address 

 

 

 Post Code  

Email Address  

Telephone Number  

 

 

Please list any other information which you would like us to be aware of in relation to 

Criteria (b) MEDICAL, HEALTH, SOCIAL AND SPECIAL ACCESS REASONS. (Please 

attach copies of supporting written evidence from a suitable qualified medical or other 

practitioner) 



 

 

Name and signature of 
Parent/Carer 

 

 
Postal Address:  
Leigh Academy Blackheath 
(Postal Address to be published September 2018)  
 
Any supplementary forms submitted prior to September 2018 should only be 
sent via email to – info@leighacademyblackheath.org.uk 
 
N.B.   (A) We strongly recommend that you obtain a certificate of posting if you send your 
form by post.  
 

(B) In view of the large volume of applications, we cannot accommodate additional 
supporting evidence, other than Medical, Health or Special Access Reasons that may affect 
your child’s ability to sit the test. 
 

info@leighacademyblackheath.org.uk

